Department of Teaching and Learning



June 9, 2019

Dear Madeline Burns,

It is my pleasure to inform you, on behalf of the Elementary Education faculty, that you have successfully completed your Capstone (action research project and presentation) in fulfillment of the requirements for your Masters degree at Peabody College. The decision of the reviewers was "High Pass."

Your average presentation score across all reviewers was 3.5. Please see the second page of this letter for the feedback written on the rubrics.

I look forward to recommending you for graduation—upon your successful completion of your courses.

Kindest regards,

Anita Wager

Anita A. Wager Director Early Childhood & Elementary Education

cc: Amanda Van Doorn